
Happy Holidays To All RHS Families!

Students and staff participated in a door 
decorating contest

Reminder: The winter break schedule has changed. There will be no school for 
RAS students beginning Dec 22-Jan 3. Students will return to school, Jan 4.

https://www.rockford.k12.mn.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=8&ModuleInstanceID=1323&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=9050&PageID=9
https://www.rockford.k12.mn.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=8&ModuleInstanceID=1323&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=9050&PageID=9






RHS office assistants were hard at work making the office 
festive for the holidays!



AVID 9th - 12th grade 
students made tie 
blankets and baby burp 
rags for a homeless 
shelter.



Chamber Choir caroling 
for Crow River Christmas

Grace Feyen in Style 
Studio Class with her 
original clay creations


